
 

 

  

Dear Teachers and Parents, 
 
This message is to inform you that due to the recent flu season blazes on in USA, the 2020 WUPC 
committee decide to extend the deadline of the application (form, video and fee) to Apr 1st, 2020. If 
anyone wants to retake your video, you are good to send it again before the new deadline of Apr 
1st.  
 
We did communicate with University of Maryland and asked for their contingency plan moving 
forward. It was good to know that the University of Maryland is doing all it can to promote 
prevention and have amped up disinfecting of high traffic areas. Here is some more 
information.  https://umd.edu/virusinfo    
 
We hope all our families take time and take the necessary precautions to prevent this upcoming flu 
season. We expect all our young pianists to concentrate on their practicing and to enjoy the music 
at this special moment.  
 
We’ll continue to keep you updated as the situation evolves. 
 
(To lock you seat! Free Day Pass at Gildenhorn Recital Hall! Please reserve your seats asap 
at  go.umd.edu/WUPC  ) 
 
Thank you! 

 

Best Regards, 
Ethan Han 
President 
 
Universal Music Studio Corp 
https://www.umstu.com 
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